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From: Ralph Kalfayan

Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 1:57 PM

To: 'Allan J. Graf'; Jeffrey Dunn

Cc: Lynne Brennan {Ibrennan@kkbs-law.com)

Subject: RE: Antelope Valley Groundwater Adjudication - Archdiocese of Los Angeles

Jeff,

Allan Graf forwarded your email to him and I have now reviewed it. Allan appropriately notified you
that he is willing to talk to you as long as I am present as well. Allan is currently outside counsel for the
Archdiocese of Los Angeles and, as you obviously are aware, my firm represents the Archdiocese in the
Antelope Valley Groundwater Adjudication. Going forward, you and any other person at your firm (or
any other defense firm) must communicate with me and Allan regarding the Antelope Valley matter.

You informed Allan that you would “like to discuss the existing Willis Class and the Archdiocese” and
“the representation of the Archdiocese of Los Angeles in the Antelope Valley Groundwater
Adjudication.” We are not sure what you would like to discuss in that regard. Nonetheless, as always,
we remain open to ongoing discussions regarding the incorporation of the Stipulation of Settlement
between the Willis Class and the Public Water Suppliers, including District 40, into a proposed Physical
Solution in a manner that is consistent with the Stipulation and Judgment.

Allan and I look forward to speaking with you soon. We likely have time available tomorrow
(Wednesday) or Thursday afternoon. Please let us know what works with your schedule and we will
respond accordingly.

Sincerely,

Ralph Kalfayan

Ralph B. Kalfayan, Esq., LL.M.

Krause Kalfayan

Benink & Slavens, LLP

550 W. C Street, Suite 530
San Diego, CA 92101
(800} 232-0924

(619) 232-0331

(619) 232-4019 fax
rkalfayan@kkbs-law.com
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